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My name is Rosa Kovacevich and I am writing in opposition to SB 91. Ohioans deserve the right 

to decide with our community what laws will govern us. My community is northeast Ohio, and 

people a 3 hour drive from where I live shouldn't make the laws for me and my neighbors. I'm a 

fan of freedom, hope you are too but I doubt it. I hate how disrespectful this state is to me and 

my family, we will leave as soon as we can despite living here our whole lives, because of laws 

like the one you've proposed to sneak in here. It's clear you can't be trusted to leave us alone, 

and I don't trust any of you to govern because I read the news and can see where your priorities 

lie and it's not with the people. Vote no on this amendment to start being a better human being. 


